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Evergreen Elementary School

Greetings Evergreen Families,

This month:
Sept. 5: Back to School Night
Sept. 9: PTO 2:30 pm
Sept. 16: Site Council 2:30
Sept. 19: School Pictures

I am so happy to see students and families
back in our building, and look forward to
meeting more of you on Back to School
night. That evening will be hosted on
Thursday, September 5th beginning at
5:30pm in the gym. We will be discussing
our Title program, school improvements,
and the opportunities you have to be
involved here at Evergreen.

Many of you noticed the most visible
change to our campus, which has been
our request to adults to always check in at
the office and grab their visitor sticker. As
an open campus, we want to know who is
walking through our halls. Thank you for
helping in this area.
Attendance is so important to student
learning. Feel free to reach out if you have
concerns or questions, communication is
key in making sure students have the
availability to learn.

As always, my door is open to sit down
with any parent who would like to know
more about Evergreen or has a concern
they want to talk about. I look forward to
this coming school year, and can’t wait to
see what our students accomplish.

Jenny Mohr, Principal

Welcome Back Students and Families!!!
Please use the qr code to download
parent square. The cafeteria menu is

under links on that app, you can
message teachers directly and all of our

events updates will be posted there.


